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Editor-in-Chief of Premiere Educandum 

Dear Dr. Lingga Nico Pradana, 

 

We wish to submit a manuscript entitled “Primary school students' mathematical literacy in 

solving multiple-solution” for possible consideration. 

Finally, We wish to affirm the manuscript has been prepared in accordance with instructions to 

authors. We also hereby affirm that the content of this manuscript or a major portion thereof 

has not been published in a refereed journal, and it is not being submitted for publication 

elsewhere. 

Thank you very much and We shall wait for your kind response. 

 

Warm regards, 

Dr. Mohammad Faizal Amir, M.Pd 

Associate Professor 

Universitas Muhammadiyah Sidoarjo 

Indonesia 


